

1 May 2013

Mr Peter McManus C/- David Gibson Planning NSW Major Projects Assessment GPO Box 39 Sydney Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Peter

Re: Wagga Wagga Base Hospital Redevelopment Phases 2 & 3 (SSD 5237-20120)
Notice of Exhibition

The Wagga Wagga Base Hospital (WWBH) Redevelopment Team, WWBH Staff and the Murrumbidgee Local Health District (MLHD) Executive have been actively involved, consulted and have provided feedback during the development phases of the WWBH Redevelopment and Environmental Impact Statement.

Thus far MLHD feedback has been incorporated into the WWBH Redevelopment (SSD 5237-2012) Development Application & Environmental Impact Statement. Furthermore we will take the opportunity to visit the exhibition and will provide any comments on design or recommended conditions of consent as required.

I hope this provides sufficient detail re this matter, should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Mark Baker MLHD Project officer on (02) 6938 6133 or 0428 103 094

Yours sincerely

Ms Jill Ludford

A/Chief Executive

Murrumbidgee Local Health District

Cc Rosemary Garthwaite MLHD A/Director of Operation Darren Green MLHD Asset Manager Mark Baker MLHD Wagga Project Officer